
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

April 30, 2019 

 

 

Dear Professors Waid-Lindberg (chair), Haller, Brownfield, Bartel, Grettler, Johnson, 

Mitchell and Ramey,  

 

Thank you for volunteering to serve on the Internship Committee for the College of Arts 

and Sciences during the 2018-2019 academic year. Numerous studies, most notably the 

AACU’s research on High-Impact Educational Practices, have demonstrated the 

importance of internships on students’ college experience and success in transitioning to 

graduate school or into the job market. I hope this Committee will play a key role in 

promoting best practices regarding internships across College programs to the benefit of 

our students, as well as community engagement. 

 

I look forward to hearing what steps the Committee may take next year to build on this 

initial momentum. Thanks again! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Joshua Hagen 

Dean, College of Arts and Sciences 

Northern State University 

Joshua.Hagen@northern.edu 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


